

## Hopatcong Borough Schools Hopatcong Middle School

Dear Parents/Guardians of Fifth Grade Students:

In January 2008, the State of New Jersey passed legislation requiring all children born on or after January 1, 1997 and entering grade 6 to have a tetanus/diphtheria/pertussis (Tdap) vaccine booster and a meningococcal vaccine.

If your child has already received these vaccines, please have your Primary Care Provider complete the bottom portion of this letter and return to the School Nurse.

If your child has **not** yet received the required immunizations, please make arrangements with your Primary Care Provider to complete them, and provide documentation to the School Nurse.

Your child will **not** be permitted to enter the Hopatcong Middle School in September without proof of these immunizations.

If your child has already received the proper vaccinations and documentation has been provided, please disregard this letter.

If you have any questions, please contact Anna Voloshin, RN at 973-770-8874.

Sincerely,

Anna Voloshin, BSN, RN	
Student Name:	Teacher:
The above student has received:  1. Tdap booster on	
2. Meningococcal Vaccine on	
Primary Care Provider Signature	
Primary Care Provider Stamp:	
Date:	